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 BISCOVEY ACADEMY  

       NEWSLETTER 

     16TH  october  2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY – Thursday 19th October 
 

STAFF TRAINING DATE –  
Friday 20th October  2017 
(School closed to children) 

 

 HALF TERM – 23rd to 27th October 
Last day of term – 20th December 2017  

 
 

Dear Parents….  

REMINDER 

The school will be CLOSED for a staff training day 

THIS Friday 20th October. We hope you enjoy the 

holiday and look forward to seeing the children back 

to school on Monday 3oth October. Thank you.  
 
 

FAO  YEAR 6 PARENTS (REMINDER) 

Secondary transfer forms need to be submitted online for your 

Year 6 child by midnight on 31st October 2017 at the latest! 

 

LOST JUMPER - belonging to Lily Lumb (class 2)     

                                  size 28” and  NAMED!     

 
CHANGE TO MENU THIS THURSDAY!! 

Please note Friday’s menu choices will be available on 

Thursday! 

 
 

 

 
 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
Year 3 

Class 1 – Lucy O’Shaughnessey 

Class 2— Finley Moon 

Overall   Blake Sweet 

  

Year 4 

Class 1A – Lucas Godridge 

Class 5— Sarah Aldridge  

Class 6—  Henry O’Shaughnessey 

Overall    Ashton Hemmings 

 

Year 5 

Class 7 – Kira Nelson  

Class 8 –  Rosie Rundle 

Class 12 – Skye Whereat 

Overall    Riley Cundy 
 

Year 6  

Class 4 – Ashton Cantell 

Class 9 – George Underwood 

Class 10 – Addison Craddock-Maxwell 

Overall  Ben Smith 

‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 Chartwells 

The school canteen has requested that payment for 

school lunches MUST be paid in ADVANCE 

wherever possible. Additionally, the cook would 

appreciate tuck money to be handed in separately to 

lunch money.  Thank you. 

 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY – REMINDER 
The children can wear their own clothes to 

school this Thursday in return for a donation of 
items (new or unused) that will be placed in our 

‘Secret’s Room’ at our Christmas Fayre.  

Thank you. 

 

Our ‘Friends’ committee would appreciate any offers of 

help on Thursday morning to help sort donations! If you 

are free around 9.15 am we would very much appreciate 

the help so please call into reception!  

SCHOOL CAR PARK – PLEASE AVOID 
PARKING IN DISABLED SPACES IF YOU ARE 

NOT DISPLAYING A BLUE BADGE,  
THANK YOU. 

 

SWIMMING AFTER HALF TERM 
A REVISED ROTA WILL RUN FROM 3RD NOVEMBER! 

 Years 3, 5 and 6 

 will swim on Friday mornings until 1st December.  

 

Year 4 will resume their swimming sessions after Christmas. 

The amount continues to be £1.50 per session (voluntary 

contribution towards transport costs).  

Thank you. 

 

 
 

 


